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Stichting 

Wake up!  

Windhoek  

registered in 

The Netherlands 
 

In The Netherlands the 
Stichting Wake up! 
Windhoek has been 
founded in support of the 
Wake up! Daycare Centre 
in Windhoek, with the 
objective to raise funds 
for the project to 
contribute to its running 
costs and further 
development. The trust 
was founded according 
to the wish of the late 
Mrs Riet Bruggeling, who 
donated the sum of 
€10,000 as starting 
capital. 

 

From The Namibian 
Newspaper - SMS 
your view to ‘Have 

Your Say’ -  

26.06.09 

“NAMIBIA is 
heading in the 
right direction in 
terms of early 
intervention 
education with the 
Wake Up! Day Care 
Centre opening in 
Otjomuise next 
year. Our government should actually initiate 
such pre-school initiatives, in order to improve 
school results from an early age.” – Jaco 

Skating for Wake-up! 
The Maupertuus school in Driebergen 
donated the sum of €1000 (N$10,991) 
to the Wake up! Project designated for 
buying school furniture and learning 
materials. About 110 children ranging 
in age from 7 to 18 years skated for 
Wake up! 

We are building! 
Preparations on the building site 
started in May: clearing, back 
filling, egalising and fencing. Work 
on the foundations started in June 
and now the walls are going up! 

On the 26th of June a ceremony was 
held to celebrate the start of the 
building process and as such the 
official launch of the project. The 
cornerstone was laid by City of 
Windhoek Councillor Mrs. Mwadhina Hangapo Veico, with the help of learners 
of the Hare Hoado Pre-Primary school in Otjomuise. 

 
 

From the Editor  
Welcome to the first 
edition of our 
Newsletter. 

Through our Newsletter 
we would like to keep 
you up to date about 
our project and the 
progress we are making 
towards establishing a 
Daycare Centre and 
Pre-school in Otjomuise, 
Windhoek. 

In this letter we will 
talk about our plans and 
wishes, highlight the 
contributions that 
various partners are 
making towards the 
project and share 
fundraising ideas. We 
also welcome ideas and 
feedback from readers 
and supporters. 

For more information visit our website: www.wakeupdaycarenamibia.com 


